
From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 112246

Received: 4/13/2017 11:40:29 AM

Message:
WEB ID: 112246 AT:04-13-2017 at 11:40 AM

Related Case Number:

TYPE: Comment

NAME: Mr. JACK JURIN

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes

MAILING ADDRESS:

(NO CITY?) , Ohio (NO ZIP??)
USA

PHONE INFORMATION:

Home: (no home phone provided?)
Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?)
Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: JJACKSON8615@YAHOO.COM

INDUSTRY:Electric

ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

Company: NONE
(no account name provided?)
(no service address provided?)
(no service phone number provided?)
(no account number provided?)

COMMENT DESCRIPTION:

ADAMANTLY OPPOSE THESE INCREASES A FEW YEARS AGO WE WERE PART OF MONONGAHELA
POWER WE WERE WERE CHEAPEST ELECTRIC RATES IN OHIO AEP TOOK OVER THIS AREA - BEEN
RAISING RATES EVER SINCE NOW HIEST RATES OR NEARLY SO IN STATE THIS IS RIDICULOUS
SUGGEST AEP GIVE
AREA BACK TO MONONGAHELA POWER LOTSA PEOPLE AGREE WITH THIS
THOUGHT COMPLAINING ABOUT ELECTRICITY BILLS UTILITY COMPANIES ARE BECOMING
DICTATORIAL IN THERE METHODS /PRICING ALSO A BIG ISSUE BREWING IN CITY OF MARIETTA
REGARDING TREE REMOVAL WHY DO ALL THESE
TREES HAVE TO BE REMOVED AFTER BEING
PERFECTLY OK FOR DECADES ?? PUCO YOU WORK FOR THE COMMON PEOPLE NOT THE CORPORATE
GIANTS
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